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El Presidente 
  

 

Hi all,   

Well the open day was quite a success, every lathe was in use which was really good 

to see, it was nice to see people walking through the door making various enquiries, 

and of those from overseas woodturning clubs. With the possibility of a new member 

which is always encouraging.  

  

We will be aiming to have another open day in October probably the 6th well before 

labour weekend and with a bit more advertising hopefully we can get a few more 

people through the doors and an even bigger display. 

 

It has come to notice that some of the lathes and other equipment are getting a rough 

time, please take care when using these tools and lathes treat them as if they were 

your own.  If there is a problem or something happens then please put a notice on the 

white board then a committee member can hopefully do something about it and the 

defective item can be repaired etc. 

 

At this month’s demo we will all be given a short induction to the equipment as 

records show that not every member has been given an induction to all the tools me 

included, the demo this month will be to watch a DVD supplied by Terry it is always 

interesting to watch how someone else turns and the type of tools they use. 

 

FACEBOOK - https://www.facebook.com/nelsonwoodturning/   Check it out.  

You don’ need to be on Facebook to see the page, just click on the link in BLUE  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/nelsonwoodturning/


WHATS ON THIS MONTH 

 
Tuesday 13th  March      Monthly meeting & Demo 7.00pm 

Saturday 17th March            Working bee 8.00am - Noon 

Monday Evening    Terry's night 6.30-9.00pm 

Tuesday Evening     Evening Turning 6.30 – 9.30pm 

Thursday Morning         Morning Turning 9.00-11.00am 

Thursday 5th April   Committee meeting 7.00pm 

 

                         DEMO  –  DVD -  Vessels of Illusion by Trent Bosch 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

SATURDAY WORKING BEE      
 

This month working bee maintaining Workshop Equipment. We have all had to 

do maintenance on our own equipment at home so come along and help out, who 

knows you might learn something and apply it to your home workshop. 
 



CLUB ROOM EQUIPMENT USE 
 

 It has been noted that the general treatment of machines has come into question, 

remember that these are for your use but please treat them as if they were your own, 

We are by no means a rich club and should something happen to them then it is going 

to possibly cost for repair.  Please have a good clean up when you are finished as 

another turner does not want to have to clean your mess. 

 

 

Tips & Tricks 
 

Codling Moth Trap 

1 Cup of vinegar 

1/3 cup molasses 

1/8 tsp ammonia 

1.5 L water 

Make a trap like in photo 

Trap needs to be place when bud is forming 

 
 

 

Links to other Woodturning Clubs 

 

https://sawg.org.nz/sawg/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/Golden-Section-Gauge.pdf 
https://sawg.org.nz/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2011/09/bowl-bottoms1.pdf 

 

https://sawg.org.nz/sawg/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/Golden-Section-Gauge.pdf
https://sawg.org.nz/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2011/09/bowl-bottoms1.pdf


 

Club Officers 

 
  PRESIDENT                 Stuart Croft          Ph 0212015158 

  Vice President              Simon Martin               Ph 0211503032 

  Treasurer                    John West                 Ph 5488413 

  Temp Secretary          Terry Brunel                  Ph 5480885 

  EDITOR           David Paine         Ph 0275732988 

 

 

 

FACEBOOK - https://www.facebook.com/nelsonwoodturning/   Check it out.  

You don’ need to be on Facebook to see the page, just click on the link in BLUE 
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